
111 R MURRAY BROADCASTING SERVICE 

4646 SOUTH STATE, MURRAY, SALT LAKE COUNTY, UTAH 
February 24, 1950 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, N.M. 

Dears Mr. Maguire, 

This letter is in verificationof your reception of KMUR o$ 

the morning of January 16, 1950. We were very happf to have had 

you as a part of our DX audience at that time. 

We had a rather tough frequency for DX'ing as there were several 

all night stations across the country on our frequency. 

Thank you very much for your interestin, letter. Sorry I 

couldn't answer sooner, but we have been quite busy up here. 

Sincerely, 

Fred J. Weibell, C.E. 

Radio Station KMUR 

Murray, Utah 


